At the Town Board meeting on Wednesday, March 11, 2020 the Supervisor and Town Board made a decision to be proactive and close the Senior/Rec Center for 2 weeks.

The Senior/Rec Center will be closed beginning: 

Sat, March 14, 2020 and reopen on Mon, March 30, 2020

All trips, classes, meetings etc., that were going to be held at the Senior/Rec Center are also canceled here at the Center. 

